
Weekly Edition
April 7, 2023
(Editor’s note: you will not be receiving a weekly edition of Blue Oval Connect this week.

Beginning next week, we will be moving to a bi-weekly publication schedule, so your next

weekly edition will be published on Friday, April 14, followed by Friday, April 28 and so on.

We value your advocacy for Ford and encourage you to visit @FordOnline for the latest Ford

news.) 

Announcements

https://www.at.ford.com/us/en/home.html


CARS & COFFEE: Come Celebrate Mustang’s Birthday with Us!    

The Ford Mustang is turning 59 and we’re celebrating the iconic pony car’s past while

looking ahead to its future. We’re hosting a special cars and coffee event at World

Headquarters from 7 a.m. to 11 a.m. on Monday, April 17 – and we want you to join the

party! 

 
We encourage you to bring your Mustang and share your memories. You’ll also have a

chance to see the all-new 2024 Ford Mustang! We’ll be gathering in the south parking lot

(facing Michigan Ave.). Click here to reserve a spot for your Mustang. Don’t have a

Mustang? Join us for complimentary coffee and donuts. We’ll see you there!  

WHAT: Mustang Cars and Coffee
WHEN: Monday, April 17 - 7-11 a.m. 

WHERE: WHQ South Parking Lot (#1)
 

This event will be held rain or shine.  

 

Ford Employees Recreation Association
(FERA)

FERA offers recreation and travel opportunities for Ford employees and
alumni. It has more than 45 clubs to support your recreation interests, as well
as discounts on travel (such as trips to Orlando, Fla. and hotels) and
attractions (like the North American International Auto Show and the
Renaissance Festival). You can find more information by visiting
www.fera.org. The FERA desk at Ford World Headquarters is now
permanently closed. The roving FERA desk has been suspended until
further notice. Send questions or for more information, email fera@ford.com.

Directory

https://ford.jotform.com/230896036765870
https://goo.gl/maps/gK9v8QkFB9sJi7WG8
http://www.fera.org/
mailto:fera@ford.com


Directory Information Phone numbers and email addresses for important
Ford Motor Company contacts can be found on @FordOnline here. 
 
For benefit questions, please contact the NESC at 1-800-248-4444 or visit
www.myfordbenefits.com.

Alumni Club Information

Alumni Club Information Now Online
**NEW UPDATES**
A complete list of alumni club information and group meetings has been
relocated to an @FordOnline web page.
 
Click here to check out the listing of alumni clubs and groups, as well as
upcoming meeting dates shared with the Blue Oval Connect team.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please send an email to
blueoval@ford.com.

 

Has your email address changed? Click here to update your email address. If
you have difficulty reading or opening links in this document, see the Blue Oval
Connect Weekly Briefings here.

@FordOnline Team:

https://www.at.ford.com/us/en/home/benefits-pay/us-employees/directory.html
tel:1-800-248-4444
http://www.myfordbenefits.com/
https://www.at.ford.com/us/en/home/company-culture/culture/clubs-groups/retiree-clubs-and-groups.html
mailto:blueoval@ford.com
https://www.blueovalconnect.com/update_email.cfm
https://www.at.ford.com/us/en/home/news-media/publications/blue-oval-connect.html


Publisher: Dan Roth 
Managing Editor: Paul Kampe 
Graphic Designer: Nickolus Kaiser 
 
You received this email because you opted in to receive email communications
from Blue Oval Connect. 
 
Please note that we have updated the Privacy Policy for
BlueOvalConnect.com. To review this document, click here. We have also
added to the site a statement relating to “Your California Privacy Rights.” To
review this document, click here. 
 
To opt out of receiving email communications from Blue Oval Connect click
here. 
 
Ford Motor Company, Blue Oval Connect, 
One American Road, Dearborn, MI 48126 
1-800-392-3673
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